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Dear Inspector

Whilst the ongoing application seems to have merit for the surrounding area viz jobs, growth, etc, etc, I haven't
seen any evidence from the applicant as to how they intend to spread the extra flight paths over the available 12
routes/paths that currently exist . The increased noise and pollution caused by this increase in flights will cause

a catastrophe to the surrounding area of Ockley, Leigh, Sidlow and Horley also the South of Reigate .

Has the applicant demonstrated how this increase in flight paths is going to be dealt with.

The CAA would welcome, I believe, one single flight path; route 4. They tried to impose this idea unilaterally,
without consultation and of course they lost that battle in the courts.

Does this increase in traffic use that approach/idea, route 4 heading east .

Can you point me in the direction of the evidence provided by the applicant as to the affect this will have on
noise and pollution.

Thank you

Very Best Regards

Keith Parker






